
 
 
 

In compliance with DTSC variance number TWW-2021-HT-00496 and pursuant to 
Section 25143 of the California Health and Safety Code, Placer County Eastern 
Regional Sanitary Landfill, Inc. (ERL) is required to present this notice to any 
transporter of Treated Wood Waste (TWW), which is considered a hazardous waste.  
 
"TWW comes from old wood that has been treated with chemical preservatives. 
These chemicals help protect the wood from insect attack and fungal decay while 
it’s being used. Fence posts, sill plates, landscape timbers, pilings, guardrails, and 
decking, to name a few, are all examples of chemically treated wood." (DTSC.ca.gov) 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DTSC requires ERL to collect the following information from any TWW transporter: 
 Name 
 Address 
 Affiliation (e.g. company name) 
 Telephone number 
 Driver license number 
 Vehicle license plate number (excluding trailers).  

ERL Scale house personnel will additionally record the date of disposal and 
estimated cubic yard quantity of TWW. All information is submitted to the DTSC. 

Failure to provide required information will result in the rejection of TWW material 
at ERL. Customers must unload TWW in designated containment areas. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

ADVISORY  FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF TOXIC SUBSTANCES CONTROL:  
This notice is to advise you that in order to transport a hazardous waste, you 
must either be a registered hazardous waste transporter, or have received a 
variance from the Department of Toxic Substances Control. Further information 
on becoming a hazardous waste transporter or obtaining a variance can be 
found on DTSC’s website at the following link: www.dtsc.ca.gov. Failure to follow 
hazardous waste transportation rules may subject you to fines and penalties. 



Check in with attendant.  Treated Wood Waste must be 

unloaded in the designated containment area only. 

 


